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Black Dog Meet 
No 204 Lochearnhead
Friday 29th to Sunday 31st March 2019
In Attendance


David Cameron

Val Inglis

Tony Smith


Lorna Smith




Gerry Feeney


Charles Alexander





Peter Robertson

Alan Sewell 



James Yeats



Hills Climbed
Friday



James & Gerry


Beinn Each (813m) Stuc a’Chroin (975m)
Alan

 


Meall Mor (747m)
Lorna, Tony & Charles

Meall a’Choire Chreangaich (665m)

Saturday

Lorna, Tony, Charles, Val & Davie
Ben Vorlich (985m) and Stuc a’Chroin (975m)
Val & Tony



Creagan nan Gabhar (725m) & Ben Our (742m)
Alan




Stob Breac (688m) and The Stob (753m)
James & Peter



Beinn Dubhchraig (978m), Beinn Oss (0129m)

Gerry




Meall an t-Seallaidh (852m)

Sunday


Charles & Tony


Milquhenzie Hill (351m)
Weather

Friday was a dull overcast day with little wind. Saturday and Sunday were much better, sunny, high cloud base (above summits) with little wind. They were a foretaste of the spring weather to come.

Notes / Highlights

On Thursday Alan climbed Beinn Bhalgairean and Meall Gabhar from Glen Lochy. Sighting a pair of eagles was the highlight of the day, followed by freewheeling on his bike all the way back to the start, a fitting reward for the tough cycle in

Alan had a weekend of Graham bagging. After Glen Lochy his Friday walk also involved cycling, this time in Inverlochlaraig where he climbed Meall Mor. He was back to the same area the following day to ascend Stob Breac and The Stob. Stunning views from these hills
After a short Friday walk from Kenmore on Saturday Tony, Lorna and Charles joined up with Val and Davie to climb Ben Vorlich and Stuc a’Chroin. Tony and Val then continued on to Creagan nan Gabhar and Ben Our (Simms). All enjoyed the great views from these hills. A little human interest story to add: this was the first time Tony and Lorna had climbed Ben Vorlich since their wedding day in 2001 which was also Tony’s Munro compleation day! On the way home Tony and Charles climbed Milquhenzie Hill from the A85 just east of Crieff

On Friday for James and Gerry it was a long walk back along to the starting point for the walk after climbing Ben Each and Stuc a’Chroin, though it was a good day out.

On Saturday Gerry climbed Meall an t-Seallaidh from Lochearnhead (a long walk in and back but worth it for the views) whilst James and Peter had a long day out on Ben Oss and Ben Dubhcraig.
A successful weekend with many hills climbed in excellent weather. 
The down side was the bunkhouse Tomrannoch which was not up to the expectations that we had, based on the standard of bunkhouse we normally stay in.
Gerry Feeney

Next Meet

Knoydart. 26th to 28th April. Organiser: Valerie.
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